
                       KPGA Student Research Support Scheme 2024 

On behalf of the Kerala Pharmacy Graduates Association (KPGA), We are writing 

to formally invite the students to apply for the KPGA Student Research Support 

Scheme 2024. Our objective through this is to provide resources and support to 

pharmacy students and graduates, and we firmly believe that this Student Research 

Support Scheme will play a significant role in advancing our mission. 

The Student Research Support Scheme is open to all pharmacy colleges in Kerala, 

catering to students pursuing B.Pharm, M.Pharm, and Pharm.D courses. We kindly 

request your esteemed institution to encourage eligible students to submit high-

quality projects for consideration to avail the students' project fund. It is important 

to note that the proposed projects should not be part of the curriculum or intended 

for submission to any universities or statutory bodies. Instead, they should exhibit 

novelty and demonstrate the potential to deliver beneficial outcomes to the 

community. 

 KPGA is committed to funding projects that are well-conceived, feasible, and 

have the potential to create a significant impact. This year, the maximum funding 

available per project is INR 5000. 

To apply for Student Research Support Scheme, interested students are requested 

to visit our official website at www.kpga.in. On the website, they can access the 

necessary application forms, which must be duly filled in and scanned. The 

completed application forms should be submitted via email to 

kpgastudentfund@gmail.com on or before 5th May 2024 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Student Research Support Scheme Committee at the above-

mentioned email address. 

Thank you for your support. 
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